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You are worthy...for You were slain, & have redeemed us to God...out of every tribe & tongue & people & nation. Rev 5:9

February 15, 2019 
Dear Praying friends,  
                         
Thank God with us for answering your prayers and providing a legal rental contract for the building where our 
church meets! After a failed attempt and other hassles this month (and after waiting since October), we finally have a 
contract in hand! We have paid the backlog of rent and other fees and are now allowed to put up a sign at the street 
each time we meet. 

I have gone many times to the middle school to inquire about a piano teacher for Daniela. I am always sent to speak 
with a different person on a different day. So far, we have still been unsuccessful in finding a piano teacher (within or 
outside of the school system). 

We are preparing for our church’s anniversary service February 24th. A missionary from Grossetto (2 1/2 hours away) 
will be preaching God’s Word that night. 

Ilario will find out February 21st more details about when he can return to work after the hairline fracture of his 5th 
vertebrae (right before Christmas). We trust God will continue to meet the needs of his family. Tom has enjoyed 
some time discussing the Bible and biblical themes with him in his home while he rests.  

Tom has been working (with others) on and off for about a year to put into Italian an animation regarding God’s name 
and character (here it is in English: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bFPN6xUL4wM). It is exciting to have it finally 
completed and to show it to our church. We hope to use this even in sharing the Gospel with others.  

Tom has begun a once-a-month Theology class (the first Sunday night of each month) with our church people. We 
trust this will strengthen them and equip them for the work of the ministry. 

Tom has been preaching through Philippians on Sunday mornings, and I designed a piece of art (Philippians 2:5-11) 
that we had printed for the back of our auditorium. 

Periodically, discussion surfaces between Tom and Mario regarding the credibility, sufficiency, and authority of 
Scripture (which Mario doesn’t believe in). Please pray for his salvation. 

Please continue to pray for our friends and neighbors to be saved (Alberto, Chiara, Silvia, Piera, Liliana, Michela, 
Matteo, e Simone to name a few) and for our church to grow spiritually. 

Thank you for your interest and prayers! 

For the Sake of His Name, 

Stephanie for all of us (Tom, Daniela, Nino, Angelo, & Gabriella)

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bFPN6xUL4wM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bFPN6xUL4wM

